
TO:          Parents and students 

FROM:    Larry Goebel 

RE:          Drivers Education Class 

DATE:    10-10-2024 

 

 

 

 

   The 2025 Hamlin Drivers Education classes are being held October 15 2024 through 

the end of April 2025.  The classroom portion will be held at the Hamlin Education 

Center held  during the school day.    

 

    You need to bring pencils or pens and a notebook.   The driver’s portion of the class 

will be held November through May after school or on Saturdays.  There is a mandatory 

30 hours of classroom time and students are required to drive 6 hours and observe driving 

for 6 hours.  Dates to drive will be assigned during the classroom portion or when both 

students pay fees. There will also be a $225.00 fee for the Driving and classroom 

portion. Driving times will not be scheduled until both partners driving fees are paid. 

Make checks out to the Hamlin School or pay online to the business manager. Turn them 

into the business manager at the school. Payment must be made prior to the start of the 

driving portion or before 1-31-2025 or they will be dropped from the class. If you have 

any questions please contact Mr. Goebel at 605-880-4303 or email 

Larry.Goebel@k12.sd.us. 

 

 

 

Google Classroom code 

   C62bmoe 
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